
 

 

 

 

 

 

 NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING OF THE 
CITY OF FOSTER CITY 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT/SUSTAINABILITY SUBCOMMITTEE  
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Economic 

Development/Sustainability Subcommittee, scheduled to be held on the 19th day of May, 

2022, at 9:00 a.m. via Zoom and in-person, HAS BEEN CANCELED. 

 

THE NEXT REGULAR SCHEDULED MEETING will be on the 21st day of July, 

2022, at 9:00 a.m. via Zoom and in-person. 

 

 

 

 

Jennifer Phan, Interim Deputy City Manager 
Staff Liaison  
 

 

 

Dated and Posted:  May 17, 2022 

Jennifer Phan (May 17, 2022 17:31 PDT)
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